
Sumer Fayre 
 

Thank you to everyone for 

your support at our summer  

fayre.  We raised £1135.15!  

Elliston will be donating 

£135 to the Autistic Society.  
 

Class Assemblies 
 

Some of our class assemblies are taking 
place after half term. Parents are now 
welcome to attend. Parents can arrive 

from 9am, refreshments will be available. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Tuesday 7th November - Jaguar 
Tuesday 15th November - Puma 

Tuesday 22nd November - Leopard 
Tuesday 29th November - Lynx 

 

 

Freebie Friday 

I hope you are all enjoying our Freebie 
Fridays. Where possible money raised 
by yourselves are reinvested in to our 
community. The next Freebie Friday will 
be Friday 21st October where we will 
be giving away handwash. 

Nail polish 

We now have nail polish remover in 
school to use if children come to school 
wearing nail polish. Should you object to 
school staff removing the polish please 
endeavour to make sure your children re-
move it before coming to school and let 
staff know. 

New staff member 

We would like to introduce Mrs Hughes, our new kitchen assistant to you.  I am a 
mum to three children and a mummy to a shihtzu dog called Wilson, I enjoy taking 
Wilson on family walks, I also enjoy going away on family holidays. 
My favourite thing to eat is chocolate which is not really a good thing.  I am really 
happy to be joining Elliston school and looking forward to getting to know everyone. 

Pupil Council 

We have a new Pupil Council who are 
working with staff to make our school 
even more amazing than it is already. 

They have decided that their first project 
is to tidy up the environment. This in-
cludes the hall floor at lunch, corridors 

and classrooms during the day and litter 
in the playground. We are very proud of 

their dedication to excellence!! 


